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Star of the week 

Willow Project 

The willow project has started and we are very excited to see the finished product! 

Thank you to those who have helped out. The project will be continuing on Monday and Tuesday next week so there’s still 
time if you are interested. 

Please be mindful that the willow now needs to ‘take hold’ so we are asking children to stay away from the area (especially 
with balls) for the time being and would appreciate your support with this before and after school. 
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Climbing Competition 

Very well done to our climbing team who represented the school on Wednesday at the  

Rock Over Climbing competition. 

We are delighted to announce children have received medals for the event.  

Climbing competition scores: 

Oliver - 3rd place 

Noah M - 2nd place 

Maddie C - 2nd place 

Congratulations!XXX 


